2014 NE McDaniel Lane McMinnville, Oregon 97128

April 13, 2012

A. J. Grauer Superintendent School District 48J Sheridan, Oregon

Dear A. J.:

This letter is to inform you that I am retiring from teaching this year. I have truly enjoyed the students, parents, staff, and administrators with whom I have worked.

I'm looking forward to the next chapters in my life and will spend time grandparenting, travelling, reading, gardening, and substitute teaching.

Sheridan School District is the very heart of the community. I have felt honored to be part of it.

Sincerely

Lesle Toevs

cc.: Marta Hofenbredl